PUBLIC NOTICE

NOTICE is hereby given that at 7:00 p.m. on Thursday, March 30, 2023, a
Public Hearing will be held by the Supervisors of Lower Mifflin Township at the
Lower Mifflin Township Building located at 529 Shed Road, Newville,
Pennsylvania 17241. The purpose of this Public Hearing will be to review Ordinance
No. 2023-01 which is an Ordinance REQUIRING ALL PERSONS,
PARTNERSHIPS, BUSINESSES, AND CORPORATIONS TO OBTAIN A
PERMIT FOR ANY CONSTRUCTION OR DEVELOPMENT; PROVIDING FOR
THE ISSUANCE OF SUCH PERMITS; SETTING FORTH CERTAIN MINIMUM
REQUIREMENTS FOR NEW CONSTRUCTION AND DEVELOPMENT
WITHIN AREAS OF LOWER MIFFLIN TOWNSHIP WHICH ARE SUBJECT
TO FLOODING; AND ESTABLISHING PENALTIES FOR ANY PERSONS
WHO FAIL, OR REFUSE TO COMPLY WITH, THE REQUIREMENTS OR
PROVISIONS OF THIS ORDINANCE.

Following the Public Hearing, the Supervisors may enact this Ordinance. A
copy of the Ordinance is available upon request by contacting the Lower Mifflin
Township Municipal Office, at 529 Shed Road, Newville, Pennsylvania 17241 or

(717) 776-6121.

Matthew A. McKnight, Esq.
Township Solicitor
Lower Mifflin Township




